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Framingham State College
ATTN: Dr. Arthur G. Chaves

Vice President for Administration
and Finance

State Street
Framingham, Massachusetts 01701

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 30-0800/79-01

This refers to your letter dated November 2,1979, in response to our letter
dated October 12, 1979.

Thank you for informing us of the actions documented in your letter. From the
telephone conversation between Ms. M. Campbell of this office and yourself on
November 8,1979, we understand that you intend to renew and amend your NRC
License No. 20-13956-01 to authorize possession of both your Hydrogen-3 source,
which you are now holding in secure storage until disposal can be erranged, and
also your Nickel-63 source of which you are considering purchase. Please
confirm our understanding in your response to this letter. These actions will
be examined during a subsequent inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerelp . ,,
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Robert 0. McClintock, Chief
Materials Radiological Protection
Section, FF&MS Branch
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